

Warren Truss MP Federal Member for Wide Bay



WT/dg

22 December 2011

Mr Michael Tucker Secretary Fraser Coast Social Riders Inc P O Box 261 HOWARD QLD 4659

Dear Mr Tucker

Thank you for your recent letter seeking my support for the Fraser Coast Social Riders 2012 Poker Run.

May I congratulate you and the members of the Fraser Coast Social Riders on the generous spirit you demonstrate through your ongoing efforts to help those in the community in need. I hope that my enclosed cheque for \$50.00 will assist with your fundraising efforts in 2012.

Best wishes to you and the members for a safe and happy Christmas and New Year.

Yours sincerely

WARREN TRUSS

Federal Member for Wide Bay Leader of The Nationals

Working for Wide Bay



